
Senate bill 941 needs to be delayed in my opinion. Before 
any quick decision is made there should be enough time 
for public to review and suggest changes. Quick law 
changes like this is what frustrates Oregonians and gives 
impression we are just pawns in service of the elite 
decision makers. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Terry Miller 
 


